
” d e s i g n     y o u ”for



ACCESSORIES 
AND STYLE 
TRIANGLE

MODA, AKSESUAR VE ST İL ÜÇGENİ

ASHIONf



BRAND IDENTITY



INSTAGRAM - YOUTUBE

Social
Media
Support
We carry out effective 
work to ensure that 
your brand is best repre�
sented and promoted on 
social media through 
our expert team



WEBSITE - NEWSLETTER
Support We carry out effective work to ensure that 

your brand is best represented and promot�
ed on social media through our expert team



NEWSPAPER
FLYER
BROCHURE
CATALOG
Support
We carry out effective 
work to ensure that your 
brand is best represented 
and promoted on social 
media through our expert 
team



IN-STORE
ADVERT
SUPPORT

POSTER - ROLL UP - PLEXIGLAS

We carry out effective 
work to ensure that your 
brand is best represented 
and promoted on social 
media through our expert 
team



PLACE DESIGN
DEVELOPMENT
DISPLAY

We carry out effective 
work to ensure that your 
brand is best represented 
and promoted on social 
media through our expert 
team



DESIGN
CLUB
SPECIAL
DESIGN &
LIFE STYLE
ACCESORIES
We carry out effective 
work to ensure that your 
brand is best represented 
and promoted on social 
media through our expert 
team


